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 Erik de Haan OBJLETTE

R

2016/0501/P 23/03/2016  16:15:21 We would like to protest strongly to this proposed change in the work. We agreed to the plans during 

the period of consultation, on the basis of the official drawings that we saw at the time. We are 

dismayed that these drawings have changed and that suddenly people are now proposing a high wall 

right at the edge of our terrace, obstructing our precious views and destroying the nature in our garden 

and beyond. This will greatly interfere with our enjoyment and use of our terrace and communal 

gardens. We cannot understand how for the benefit of two people the enjoyment and use of gardens for 

over a hundred residents of West Hill Court have to be wrecked in this manner. We are greatly opposed 

to the works themselves as well, and we note that one of the mature trees that some people now want to 

fell is standing in our gardens, i.e. on our side of the boundary. We are thinking of going public with 

this travesty of justice and fairness, and mobilise the many people that have already protested at earlier 

stages of consultation of these works. 

Sincerely,

Erik de Haan

Carmen Clemente Meoro

Saskia de Haan Clemente

Talia de Haan Clemente

West Hill Court Flat 2

2 West Hill Court
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